
 

 
Changes to the rules in Wales. 17th 
December 

 

 

We need to stick to Wales rules 

 

Mark Drakeford tells us the rules 

 

We must be more careful now 

 

Get our vaccines 

 

 

 

Take a Lateral flow test before meeting 

people 

 

Meet outdoors if possible 



 

Space out meeting people. Leave days 

between. 

 

Wear our masks  

 

Keep social distancing. Remember, keep 2 

Labradors apart! 

 

Keep washing our hands 

 

From  

December 27th 

 

Nightclubs will be closed 

 

People will need to work from home 



 

The social distancing rule in offices will be 

law 

 

There may be more changes after Xmas. 

 

We must still be really careful. 

 

But if we are, we can still have a good 

Christmas 

 

Tell someone if you feel ill 

 

The Pembrokeshire Community Hub can 

help. 01437 776301 

111 If you feel ill, call 111 



 

PPF phones will be back on 4th January. 

 

Please stay safe and have a lovely 

Christmas 

 


